
 

 

 
 

 
June 23 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
  

Today is our final day of the 2021/2022 academic year. Term 1 of the 2022/2023 academic year will 
begin for students on Tuesday August 16 at the usual time of 07.00 and we look forward to seeing 
our brilliant DBS Wakra students on this date. 

Thank you to all parents for your wonderful support over the course of this year. At every moment, 
during our periods of blended, online and in-school learning, you have shown both patience and 
understanding and your feedback has always been very gratefully received. Although this academic 
year has presented many challenges, it has also been another very successful period for our school. 
We remain very proud, for instance, that we were judged to be outstanding during our BSO 
inspection and we are happy that we were able to accommodate students from DBS Rawdat Al 
Hamama with such ease since August before their move to their new campus next term. We are 
also delighted that our first cohort of students have sat their IGCSE exams and we expect some 
impressive grades from them when they are released at the end of the summer. In addition, our 
primary students have continued to make excellent academic progress in all year groups.  

I wish all members of our DBS Wakra community a safe, restful and enjoyable summer break 
wherever they are spending it. When we return in August, I am certain that we will experience 
another positive academic year. 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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